
 

MAUI DEVELOPMENT LIMITED 

________________________________________ 

Please reply to:  

Shell New Zealand (2011) Ltd 
Level 10, 2 Hunter Street,  
PO Box 1873,  
Wellington,  
New Zealand 
________________________________________ 

 

 
 13 April 2016 
 

By email 

Attn:  Steve Bielby, Ian Dempster and Ian Wilson 
Gas Industry Company 
Level 8, The Todd Building 
95 Customhouse Quay 
Wellington 6143 

Copy:  
Neil Fairweather, Maui Development Limited 
Gavin Kerr, First State Investments 
 

Dear Steve, Ian and Ian 

Application for Gas Industry Company’s Recommendation on Proposed Amendments to 
the Maui Pipeline Operating Code 

We refer to your previous correspondence with First State Investments (FSI) in relation to the 
Application for Gas Industry Company’s Recommendation on Proposed Amendments to the Maui 
Pipeline Operating Code (MPOC Change Request), including your letter to FSI dated on or 
around the date of this letter setting down the proposed process for submitting the MPOC Change 
Request to the Shippers and Welded Parties (the GIC Letter). 
 
Enclosed are the following documents in connection with the MPOC Change Request:  

 the MPOC Change Request – this incorporates the changes requested by Methanex, 
Greymouth Petroleum and Vector Limited as part of the pre-consultation process carried out 
during February; 

 a marked up copy of MPOC showing the proposed amendments as set down in the MPOC 
Change Request; and 

 the Deed of Covenant, 

(the MPOC Change Request Documents). 

 
Maui Development Limited would appreciate if you could submit the MPOC Change Request 
Documents, along with your Draft Recommendation, to the Shippers and Welded Parties in 
accordance with the process set down in the GIC Letter. 
 



 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries in relation to the above. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Murray Jackson 
Maui Development Limited 
 

 

 


